
, Eric Stone and Becky Liddell 
3650 Confederate Oaks Drive 
Yulee Florida, 32097 

OR' 

September 14, 2000 

Director Div. Of RecOI 'Reporting 
Florida Public Service \ 'on 
2540 Shwnard Oak Boulevaru 
Tallahassee Florida, 32399-0850 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

This letter is in response to the plan to force some of the residents of Yulee Florida to accept 
municipal water and sewer service. We object to this action, and are taking this opportunity to 
explain the reasons that we object. First of all we already have a well in place, and a water softener 
that meets our needs adequately. We also have in place a septic tank that once again is quite adequate 
for our needs. Thus we don't see the need to increase our monthly expenditures by adding 
wmecessary additional monthly expenditures. Incurring the massive expense of installing these 
utilities would also be inconvenient at best. We simply don't understand the need to unnecessarily 
add additional expenses to ourselves or the other residents in this area. 

Sincerely. 
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